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  CHAIR

PERMANENT COUNCIL

August 23, 2004
Excellency:

I have the honor to inform Your Excellency that I shall be away from headquarters from August 24 to 28, 2004.

Accordingly, pursuant to Article 6 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, during that period the Vice Chair, Ambassador Lisa Shoman, Permanent Representative of Belize, shall serve as Chair.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Carmen Marina Gutiérrez Salazar

Ambassador,

Permanent Representative of Nicaragua to the OAS
His Excellency
Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi
in charge of the General Secretariat
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
CP13205E04

�EMBED Word.Picture.8���











	ORGANIZACIÓN DE LOS ESTADOS AMERICANOS


	WASHINGTON, D.C.














_1154782844.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL



